
 
 

FCP/2020-21/NOTICE/033 DATE: 11/08/2021 

NOTICE 

 
This is to inform that classes will be stopped from tomorrow onwards for students  

to prepare for their final examination. The notice for final exam has already  

been provided , and is commencing from 20th August onwards. I wish all students a 

joyful   study leave from tomorrow onwards. However, students are free to clear their 

doubts in any subject by consulting their subject teachers at any time in this period of 

study leave.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:                                                                                        PRINCIPAL 

1. Vice Chairman 

2. Director ,GMIT 

3. Principal’s Office, FCP 

4. All the Faculty Members 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


